

PARK and RECREATION COMMISSION 422 Summer Street Arlington, Massachusetts 02474

Joseph Connelly
Director of Recreation

Phone 781-316-3880 Fax 781-641-5495

COMMISSIONERS

Jen Rothenberg Leslie Mayer

Shirley Canniff Donald Vitters

Jim Robillard

Elena Bartholomew, Associate Member

Peter Hedlund, Associate Member

PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION PUBLIC INPUT MEETING TEMPORARY LIGHTING FOR THORNDIKE FIELD

The Park and Recreation Commission will hold a public meeting to solicit input on the proposal from the Arlington Soccer Club to use temporary lighting units this fall at Thorndike Field. This meeting will take place on **Wednesday**, **May 27**, **2015** at the Senior Center at **6:30 pm**.

All interested persons are encouraged to attend. Written comments may be submitted at the meeting or sent to the Arlington Recreation Office, 422 Summer Street, Arlington, MA 02474 or e-mailed to jconnelly@town.arlington.ma.us.

Joseph J. Connelly Director of Recreation